
29 Dec 22 Update 

 

GREAT NEWS ……. We passed the Collier County inspection today….YEA!!!! 

I have contacted the shutter company and they have started to make appointments to get your shutters 
back up.  

We still have to get the fire inspection completed but, in my mind, we are 95% there. 

Also, they have started to lay new sod in the back of the building from all the lift damage.  

Hope this makes for a great start to a new year!!!! 

Thanks, 

Art 

 


